Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission
Notice of Public Hearing

The Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday,
December 12, 2018 at 7:45pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room, 222 Bolton Center Rd,

Bolton, CT, to hear Able Coil & Electronics Co.’s appl. for a Special Permit for light
manufacturing and office at 837 Boston Tpke.

Said proposal is on file in the Bolton Land Use Office. All interested parties may attend
and testify or may submit written testimony.

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 15t day of November, 2018.

Adam Teller
P&Z Chairman
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